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CITY OF PORTLAND 
 

 
October 20, 2000 
 
Mr. Alexander N. Rozman 
100 Bower Street 
Nashua, New Hampshire 03060 
 
RE: 1320 Forest Ave  
CBL: 292-D-003  
 
Dear Mr. Rozman: 
 

Certified Mail Receipt # 7099 3400 0019 5716 3091 
 
Attached you will find the letter that has sent to Mr. Miller today, on October 20, 2000. 
 
Please feel free to contact me at 874-8697 if you wish to discuss the matter or have any questions. 
  
 
Sincerely 
 
 
Arthur Rowe 
Code Enforcement Officer 
 
 
Ja/ar 

 
Cc: Alexander N Rozman 
 

 


